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Jenny Slivka

From: Kym Ali <kymmyali90@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 7:10 PM
To: Clerk - Shared
Subject: Neighborhood gas station 

Hello. 
This is Kym Ali and I have kids that live here and it is very nice neighborhood. As soon as they open I am scared of the 
drug use and selling of drugs and there will be people hanging around at all times of night and may be more police 
presence in the neighborhood. I spoke with a few people and they also agree that this would be a bad idea. 
Please,please do not open this up. There is already gas stations on 76th st and 103rd st, so I think that this would not 
hold up because there are already gas stations nearby. I always see crime activity by the gas station on the 103rd st and I 
fear it will also happen if it this gas station opens. Thank you so much for your time! 
Best Wishes, 
Kym Ali 


